
 
 
WCA – Woodcreek Community Association Pickleball 
 
As we plan to launch the respective drop-in sessions starting Monday July 6,2020, it is 
important that we follow guidelines established by the Government of Alberta.   
 

• We will only be using the four (4) permanent courts. 
• Entry to the pickleball courts will be by the south entrance only. 
• We will be allowing a maximum of 24 players during these sessions. 
• All players must have current WCA and pickleball memberships. 
• The recording of participants is mandatory for all sessions. 

o As we do not have an automated signup system at this time, we will require a 
host to record participants names.  No host, no drop-in session. 

• Players must identify if they are okay to play with mixed partners or establish a set 
partner at the onset. The host will monitor. 

• Physical distancing must be adhered to and will be monitored.   
• Participants waiting to play must remain outside the courts.  Gate can be left unlocked 

during this time. 
• Practice high levels of sanitation.  Refrain from touching eyes, nose and mouth during 

activity.  Although there is hand sanitizer and disinfectant on site, please bring your own 
for personal use throughout the drop-in time. 

 
Schedule of Play: 
 
Mondays: 9:00 – 11:30  Mixed 3.5+ 
  6:30 – 9:00  Mixed Open 
 
Tuesdays: 9:00 – 11:30  Beginner/Novice 
  12:00 – 2:30   Mixed Intermediate 
 
Wednesdays: 6:30 – 9:00 Mixed Intermediate  
 
Thursdays: 6:30 – 9:00 Beginner/Novice 
 
To volunteer to host a session, please contact Erin or Sue in the office. 
 
Telephone:  403-238-1611 
Email:  wca@woodcreekcommunity.ca 



 
 
 


